
SUMMER ‘24’

What a fantastic year we havehad!  
This letter allows me to wishyou all a wonderful summerholiday but also to reflect onsome of our successes over thepast year and share someuseful information.This half term has seen trips,sports day, Westminster’svariety show, many sportsevents and lots of excitingwork. 

This year the children havebeen working hard to rememberkey facts so that when theymove on  they have lots of bitesize pieces of knowledge whichthey can add to .Congratulations to the yellowteam for getting the mosthouse points for rememberingkey facts.
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Building work:We  have added some additionalplay areas to the playground andwill be working over the summerto add some more planters andflowers in our mission to turngrey to green! The dining roomfloor is being re-laid and theEarly Years area updated overthe summer.

Mr McQuoid        Marie

Mr Coldwell  Mrs Jackson

Mrs Robinson  Mrs Grogan

Mrs France       Yr 6 

Please read new guidance on unauthorised absences and penalty notices sent out or watch the
explanation video on DOJO
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Our Charity work this year hasraised over £5000 for Brian Houseand trinity hospice so a huge thankyou. Thank you to all or theparents/carers who madesuggestions for which charity we willsupport net year. The school councilheld a democratic vote and thecharity we will support is the RNLI. 

School closes at 1.30pm on Thursday 25th July. We

hope you all have a lovely summer and we look

forward to welcoming the students back when

school reopens on Wednesday 4th September.

There are no changes to our school
uniform or expectations in September.
White Polo shirt and jumper with logo,
grey skirt or trousers and black shoes.

Over the last few weeks some children
have been wearing trainers - these are not
uniform (except for PE) and the children

will be asked to change into pumps around
school. This obviously causes unnecessary
disruption so please can you support this
by ensuring that the children leave home
with the correct footwear on each day.PE

kit - the Westminster tracksuit is  now
discontinued so a plain navy tracksuit with

the school  PE T-shirt is fine as areplacement .

ALDI HAVE A £5

UNIFORM DEAL IF

YOU CAN GET

THE SCHOOL

LOGO ADDED ON

Year six celebrated the end of
primary with Westonbury
festival today. A great day

enjoyed by all. Year 6 parents
please come to their leavers
assembly at 12.30 tomorrow!
We wish them all well on their

new adventures.




